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		Hello Booster Parents!  The Marching season is quickly coming upon us! This email contains a lot of important information you will need to know for the upcoming weeks. 
·         The first week of band camp starts next Monday, June 1st from Noon to 4pm at Reitz and continues through Friday.
·         The first Booster meeting and new Booster welcome will be Monday, June 1st at 7 pm Reitz. *Bring chairs in case we can't get into the school. 



	  Friday, June 5th we are going as a group to the RioDrive-In!  Orchestra kids and parents are encouraged to come as well! More details will be given at the first day of camp for band students as well as an email for the orchestra kids.



	As in past years, the boosters will feed the kids during the two long band camps in July. We are asking each student to bring $20 to the camp next week to help us cover the cost of purchasing the food that will be provided.



	   Uniform fittings will be done the first 3 days of camp in June from 4 to 6 pm.  Fittings will be scheduled as follows:  Monday-Brass Section, Tuesday-Woodwinds, Wednesday-Percussion.



	     The West Side Nut Club Cruise-In will be here soon!  June 13 on Franklin St. We still need a couple of adult volunteers to work 3-6 and 6-9. We also need 3 student volunteers to work 3-6 and 5 students to work from 6-9. This is a great fund raiser for the boosters and a lot of fun! We will be selling pulled pork sandwiches, chips, and drinks. All of the cars that will be there are very cool! Please contact  Laura Hawkins to sign up!



	     Drums on the Ohio is our biggest fundraiser of the year! It takes a lot of AMAZING volunteers to put on such an AMAZING show!  Please go to Drums on the Ohio to sign up! We need adults as well as students. Sign up today!



	[bookmark: _GoBack] Last, but not least! Tim Kratochvil is conducting a Marching clinic at the band lot this week for incoming Freshmen. Please see attachment for details. 
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		Help Us Reach All Instrumental Music Families at Reitz!
Welcome to all the new students and families who are coming on board - we're happy you're here!  
Know an instrumental music family who may not yet be receiving our emails? Please forward this email to them and ask them to contact us to get on our email list! Email is our main form of communication.  To ensure you continue to stay updated with the latest news from F.J. Reitz Instrumental Music, please add fjreitzinstrumentalmusic@gmail.com to your address book.






